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Tradition of Excellence 
 

To:  LaBrae Parents and Students 
 
From: Office of the Superintendent 
 
Re:  Acceleration Policy of LaBrae Local Schools 
 
Date:  December 20, 2011 
 
 
This communication is designed to heighten the awareness of our students and their families that LaBrae Local 
Schools does have a policy regarding student acceleration within our academic program.  The Board of Education 
and Administration recognizes that students should be placed in the educational setting that is most appropriate 
to their needs at the various stages of their development. 
 
LaBrae provides opportunities, as appropriate, for students to be considered for early entrance to kindergarten, 
whole-grade acceleration, subject acceleration or early graduation.  Parents desiring consideration for the 
acceleration of their child should complete an acceleration referral form and submit it to the respective building 
principal.  Referral forms are available in the main office of each school, or the referral form may also be obtained 
from the District website. 
 
For further information, please consult with either the District guidance offices and/or the building principal. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Anthony J. Calderone 
Superintendent 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


